
bee: Ken Sette, Chair 
Bob Ferderer, Vice Chair 
John Carey, Commissioner 

Mary Kueffner 
Lake Elmo city Administrator 
Lake E1mo City Hall 
3800 Laverne Avenue 
Lake E1mo, Minnesota 55042 

January 8, 1992 

Laurence Whittaker 
Oakdale City Administrator 
Oakdale City Hall 
1584 Hadley Avenue, North 
Oakdale, Minnesota 55128 

Re: D-277 Lake E1mo/A-4909 Oakdale 
Lake Elmo Heights Petition; 93 acres 

Dear Ms. Kueffner and Mr. Whittaker: 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has received a request from the 
petitioners to withdraw their petition for concurrent detachment and 
annexation in the above-entitled matter. 

Please be advised that on January a, 1992 the Municipal Board 
granted the request to withdraw the petition. Therefore, Municipal 
Board file D-277/A-4909 is hereby closed. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact 
this office. 

PDL:sjh 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Terrence A. Merritt 
Executive Director 

cc: John E. Daubney, Attorney for the Petitioner 
The Honorable David Johnson, Mayor of the City of Lake E1mo 
The Honorable Ted Bearth, Mayor of the city of Oakdale 

Brent Brommer, Oakdale Community Development Director 
Jerry Brown, Minnesota Department of Transportation 
Jim Broede 


